
Covid-19 Pandemic Update 
Sanitary Precautions 

Sycor-Team 

March 17, 2020 

Subject: COVID-19 Update 

Dear Customers & Manufacturers: 

The Sycor team has always made it our mission to provide quality products for 
cost-effective pricing. As 2020 gets underway, we've come to the realization that 
this won't be a typical year. With Covid-19 spreading at an unprecedented pace 
through the east and now slowly through the west, we wanted to assure our 
customers that we will continue to be open for business while taking extra 
sanitation precautions. 

We understand that everyone is on edge, and we want to assure everyone that we 
are making the safety of our clients, vendors, and employees our number one 
concern. We've begun adding additional precautions to make sure everyone is 
operating safely, from manufacturing to shipping. 

With operations temporarily shutting down around the globe, we are making sure 
everyone knows that we are taking every effort to ensure all shipments are sent out 
and received at their respected times. Contact us to address any concerns or to 
advise us of any restrictions on shipping/receiving for your operation. 

Best Regards, 
The Sycor Team 

Sycor Technology INC. 
Advanced Wire & Cable 
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